Two OCC

Members Elected to
ODKF Board

wo members of the

Outrigger Canoe Club have

been elected to fill vacant
positions on the Qutrigger Duke
Kahanamoku Foundation Board of
Directors. They are Vik Watumull
and Peter Ehrman, replacing retir-
ing Board members Gulab
Watumull and Marilyn Kali.

Reelecred to the Board to
serve three year terms are Martin
Schiller and Ben Cassiday Jr., also
OCC members.

Newly elected officers for the
ODKF are President Ben Cassiday,
Vice Presidents Stuart Ho and
Ruth Ann Becker, Secretary Jeff
Piper, and Treasurer Earle M.
Alexander 111.

Other board members are
Diane Stowell, Frances Mossman,
Jeanne Anderson, Allan Dowsett,
Robert Guild, Pat Roberti, and
Chartt Wright.

ODKF takes this opportunity
to remind OCC members, as well
as their community friends, that
this is the time to apply for ODKF
scholarships, due in mid March.
Athletic grants for individuals and
teams can be applied for anytime.

Applications for both types of
grants are available at the OCC
Front Desk, or leave a message for
the ODKF coordinator, Gerry
DeBenedetti if you want additional
information. 9



